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 Objection

Comments It is completely unacceptable to build such a huge monstrosity at Ford. It will overshadow all buildings
in the vicinity and stand out as an eye sore for miles around. This will reduce the price of property
locally and turn Ford into an industrial site paving the way for other such constructions. This was once
the heart of rural West Sussex but already this has been damaged. There is nothing wrong with
carefully planned constructions, sensitive to the local surroundings and this is not one of them. It is not
a case of 'not in my backyard'. - of course we need small industrial sites - but the height of the tower
is ridiculous by any standards. Engineers and planners need to think again.
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